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Comments: Dear Payette National Forest Supervisor Jackson,

As an employee of the Forest Service, I take pride in being  a conscious steward of the land. I value our public

lands and believe that we have the responsibility to care for them so that our children's children can continue to

enjoy recreation in our forests and water ways. The risk of causing  long term damage to the land, watershed,

and all of its inhabitants are far greater than the reward  of monetary gain for the shareholders of Perpetua

Resources. Please do not allow Perpetua to potentially damage our landscape and threaten the  salmon river

watershed. 


